
MAY 1 3 2025

City Clerk - Rac! ne, w,

3/20/ZoZs

To Whom lt May Concern:

The Rhino Bar has been in business here in Racine for 18 years. We have held 5 block parties in honor of
Savanna-Fest (which is an MS charity). September of 2023 the city approved a block party to raise funds

for Fourth Fest. Which helped raise money for our beloved parade and fireworks. Sept of 2024 we had

the first block party for the "safeRide" program. Both were very successful.

It is that time again. With the 4th right around the corner, we would like to have the fund raiser for
Fourth fest on June 21n.We request to have High Street blocked off between Main St. and Chatham St.

From noon-9:00pm on June 2l.st, 2025 to help raise money to help keep our fireworks and parade alive.

The actual benefit will run froin 2:0G7:0O. The extra time allots us time to set up, tear down and clean.

The Fourth Fest committee and volunteers work tirelessly to help raise the funds necessary to keep our
parade as successful as it has been for decades.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, .."4

r(itki Woods

262-472-O89r
The Rhino Bar

City of Racine Tavern League

Safe Ride Coordinator
Dawn Horn

)@nvc(sl


